
 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers                                                                                   11th September 2020 
 

PARENTAL PERMISSION FOR TRIPS/SOCIAL MEDIA PHOTOGRAPHS 
 
As the school year is now in full flow and we have welcomed all of our new children, I 
would firstly like to say how well everyone has adapted to our new COVID related rules.  
We are taking advice daily and are acting accordingly. 
 
Sacred Heart has a Facebook and Website that we update regularly, please could you 

sign below if you DO NOT wish your child to be included on any photographs 
by Tuesday 15th September. 
  
In the past our children have visited some amazing places on school trips, which we 
will resume when safe to do so.    You will receive individual letters informing you of 
the trip/dates/voluntary contribution costs with a signed permission slip.   
 
The children will also travel around the  local area visiting Sacred Heart Church, 
Morrisons, Touchstones etc you will be informed before but permission slips will not 

be sent out.  Please sign the slip below if you  DO NOT want your child to be 

included on any local trips  by Tuesday 15th September 
 
Thank you, as always, for your support. 
 

I DO NOT want my child to be included on any photographs. 
Child’s name________________________________    Year ______________    Signed _________________ 
 

I  DO NOT want my child to be included on any local trips 
Child’s name________________________________    Year ______________      Signed _________________ 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs P Dungworth 
Headteacher 
 


